LronarD NIcHOLS
OIL PRODUCER
11C1 MERCANTILE SECURITIES BUILDING

Dallas 1, Texas
January 27, 1958;

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr, K, F. Montgomery
Dear Mr, Montgomery:

In reply to your letter dated January 20,
1958 concerning our State A # 7 well located in Unit A of
Section 7-175-33E, I am returning the following corrected
forms:

C-103 8 5/8" in triplicate
C-103 5 1/2" in triplicate
C-104 in quadruplicate
C-105 in quintuplicate
C=-110 in quintuplicate,

The Notice of Intention to Drill should have
been in the name of Leonard Nichols instead of Leonard Nichols
0il Company and for the State A No. 7 well instead of State
No. 1. This was a typographical error and I hope this letter
will clear the matter for your records,

In regard to C-10L showing casing pressure
and tubing pressure, I am back on this well swabbing L0 or 50
barrels per day, and have no casing or tubing pressure test
yet. I will have to furnish this information later,

Yours very truly,
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